Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority

August 24, 2017

Re:  Request for Proposals — Go Dublin Consulting Services #2017-15

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that the Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority intends
to award the Agreement #2017-15, Go Dublin Consulting Services to the firm of Fehr
and Peers, Walnut Creek, California. Their proposal was determined to be the best value
for LAVTA, and to be both responsive and responsible to the factors set forth in the RFP.
The award date is set for September 1, 2017.
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